
The globally most massive Lions service activity in District 126 Croatia
"Where fellow Lions from
all over the World meet!"

April 17th – 20th 2024.

Marina Frapa
in Rogoznica

CROATIA

25th 



We have the pleasure of inviting you to the 
25th Lions International Humanitarian 
Regatta “Sailing against Drugs”. Meet 
your fellow Lions at the beautiful Adriatic 
Sea coast of Croatia. 

Our annual International Humanitarian 
Regatta is a fundraising event aimed at 
supporting drug abuse prevention and 
rehabilitation programs in Lion District 
126 Croatia. 

Part of the total funds raised will be 
donated to the Lions Club International 
Foundation (LCIF). 
The main regatta will take place from the 
17th to the 20th of April 2024. 
As ever we expect participation of many 
crews from all over the World, not limited 
only on Lions and Leos. 
 
Our sailing base is Marina Frapa in 
Rogoznica (www.marinafrapa.hr), located 
between the cities of Split and Zadar (both 
having international airports). 
If you don’t have a skipper, we can assist 
you in finding one. 

Ship prices April 17th to 20th 2024., 
basic package:

Crew members can sleep on the boat
+ additionally starting fee for each 
participant of 35,00 €, for covering all 
costs (e.g. professional regatta referee, 
music band, t-shirts, caps etc.)

Sailing enthusiasts intending to stay some 
more days or entire week are requested 
to send their inquiries to
drazen.melcic@gmail.com.

All boats are heated and crew members 
can sleep on the boat, thus, having no 
extra costs for lodging. But, if you prefer 
to sleep on land, you can book rooms at 
the marina hotel. Reservations by phone 
+385 22 55 99 00 or +385 22 55 99 31 or 
e-mail frapa@marinafrapa.hr with a hint “ 
For Lions Regata” (as long as all rooms 
are booked), or using some of the on-line 
travel services.

We invite you also to book the 2 nice 
dinners at the marina restaurant, on 
Thursday and Friday, April 18th and 19th, 
2024, at price of EUR 45,00 for each.

Friendship and fun are the priorities for all 
25th Lions cup participants.
Come and join us in April 2024. We’d like 
to welcome you in Croatia! 

1st VDG Dr. Robert Vulić
President Regatta Organization 

Committee 

For registration and further detailed 
information feel free to contact 

Dražen Melčić
drazen.melcic@gmail.com, 

Cell+385 98 387281
(via: FB Messenger, WhatsApp, Viber) 
www.facebook.com/lionsregattacroatia 

Boats with 3 Cabins / 7 Berths   1.650,00 €

Boats with 4 Cabins / 9 Berths   1.950,00 €


